
Message from the Workshop Chairs 

It is our great pleasure to present the MobiHoc 2014 workshops program. On August 11, 2014, seven 
workshops complement the 15th ACM International Symposium on Mobile Ad-Hoc Networking and 
Computing at Philadelphia, USA. These workshops are 

 MobileHealth: 4th ACM MobiHoc Workshop on Pervasive Wireless Healthcare 
 FOMC: The 10th ACM International Workshop on Foundations of Mobile Computing  
 The Workshop on Airborne Networks and Communications 
 MSCC: The First International Workshop on Mobile Sensing, Computing and 

Communication 
 The Workshop on Interference Alignment 
 The Workshop on the Frontiers of Networks: Theory and Algorithms 
 WiMobCity: Workshop on Wireless and Mobile Technologies for Smart Cities 

The workshops provide focused venues for presenting novel research results on specific topics in a 
less formal and more interactive setting than the main conference.  The topics of the workshops range 
from foundational theory and al gorithms to an appl ied perspective on h ot topics and ra pidly 
advancing technologies.  It is h oped that these workshops will bring together researchers from across 
the world to mingle with each other and take away cross cutting ideas on a variety of areas.  

We would like to  take this opportunity to th ank the workshop organizers, the program committee 
members of each workshop, as well as the anonymous reviewers, for their diligence and hard work in 
creating such excellent programs. We sincerely appreciate the support that we received from  the 
MobiHoc 2014 Organizing Committee chaired by Dr. Jie Wu a nd Dr. Xiuzhen Cheng. We also 
greatly value the vision and direction provided by the MobiHoc Steering Committee. In particular, we 
would like to place on record our gratitude to the Steering Committee Chair, Prof. P. R. Kumar, in this 
regard. 

Last, but certainly not least, we thank the workshop authors for their contributions to the workshops, 
as well as th e attendees for their active interest and participation. It is hoped that the workshops will 
provide inspiration and ideas to foster cutting edge research in the area o f wireless communication 
and networking. We look forward to a successful workshops program! 

I-Hong Hou & Srinivas Shakkottai 
Workshop Co-Chairs 
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